News & Notes

August 15, 2019

Greetings!

Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year! We had a fantastic start to the year. Our Open
House was a success. Many families were in attendance. It is evident that there is a strong
commitment to the St. James Community. Our first day of school went well. Students seemed very
engaged and enjoyed catching up with each other.

As | transition to this role, | am very grateful for everyone that has helped me. | am especially
thankful for our staff. They have poured their hearts into preparing for the start of the year. They are
dedicated staff that have the best interests of our students in all they do everyday. With everyone’s
efforts, | am confident that we will have a productive year centered around Christ’s teachings. Let’s
make it a great school year!!

What’s New this week?

e Please check your Option C portals to ensure that you have taken care of all of your
fees, lunch bills, etc. Call Mrs. Bell if you have any questions.

e Download the Box Tops app, add St. James as the school, and scan your receipts.

e Initial Child Protection Training Dates:

o Friday, Aug 16, 6pm-8pm - St. Teresa’s
o Tuesday, Aug 20, 6:30pm - 8:30pm - Holy Trinity
o Tuesday, Aug 20, 7pm-9pm - Ss Peter & Paul
e If you have a First Communion sign or a Welcome to St James sign that you no longer
want, you can donate that back to the office.

Closing Thought: Use your gifts and talents to become the best version of yourself!

Thank you,
Mrs. Hasenstab
























